
















Ingrid Allen 
Town Planner 
Town of Highland Beach 
3614 S. Ocean Boulevard 
Highland Beach Fl 33487 

,
2024 

RE: Proposed Gazebo at 2474 South Ocean 

Dear Ms. Allen: 

My name is and I own the property located at  
In Highland Beach, which is my primary residence. Stephen and Marla Garchik, who own the 
home located at 2474 South Ocean Boulevard, have Informed me of a gazebo that has been 
placed in their backyard. I have seen pictures of the gazebo and the Garchlks explained to me 
that the Town's staff has said that the gazebo must be removed because gazebos are not allowed 
in the yard. We find it hard to believe that the Town's zoning code does not allow gazebos in 
yards. Please know that we have no objection to the gazebo and the location where is has been 
placed. 

Thank you,

Karen Zuckerman 2575 S Ocean Blvd, 103s_____________________ _________________

_________

April 4,___________












